
November 13, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am excited to share with you that the 5th - 8th  grade general music classes, dance
classes, bands, Rock Ensemble and A Cappella students will be performing a winter concert in
December. Our Fireside Christmas Concert is sure to get you in a spirited mood for the holidays.
The students will be singing and playing instruments, and several ensembles will have their debut
performances!

The concert will take place on Dec. 8th, and the students will need to be in their
homeroom classrooms at 6:30 PM sharp to begin warm-up and prep. The show will begin at
7:00 PM in the theater. Please make sure the students arrive 30 minutes before the concert so we
are able to start the concert promptly at 7:00 PM.

The students will need to wear all black dress clothes for this concert. Please make sure
that you have dress pants - not jeans. Ladies, you can wear dresses but they must be no shorter
than knee length. Also, please make sure you have black socks and black dress shoes (please no
sneakers).

We are so looking forward to being together again and sharing the arts with you!

Musically Yours,

Miss Chesley Talissé


